
From: NEERMALA NAIDOO [NEERMALA.NAIDOO@kzndhs.gov.za]

Sent: 02 February 2012 08:31 AM

To: Donavan Henning

Subject: Re: Proposed Ncwabeni Off­Channel Storage Dam: EIA Notification 

Good morning, we are not registering as an I/AP, however you are welcome to send further documents to 
this office for comments.  Based on your report, this project is fully supported in view of the fact that water 
supply to various rural settlements will be contributing to a sustainable livelihood.  

Regards
N. Naidoo
Department of Human Settlements
031 336 5361

______________________________________________________________________________________
Email Disclaimer: http://www.kznhousing.gov.za/Default.aspx?tabid=270 >>> Donavan Henning 
<DonavanH@nemai.co.za> 2012/01/26 12:52 PM >>>
Dear Sir / Madam

The Department of Water Affairs (DWA) has proposed the construction of an off-channel storage (OCS) dam 
on a tributary of the Mzimkhulu River, in order to provide for the water requirements of the Mzimkhulu 
Regional Water Supply Scheme. 

This serves to announce the project and to notify potentially Interested and Affected Parties of the review of 
the draft Scoping Report, which was compiled as part of the Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA) process 
for the proposed project. In this regard, please find the following documentation attached hereto:
1. EIA Notification Letter;
2. Background Information Document; and
3. Reply Form.

Please contact the undersigned for any queries. 

Regards
Donavan Henning

Nemai Consulting 
Tel : (011) 781 1730 
Fax : (011) 781 1731 
Mobile : 082 891 0604
Email : donavanh@nemai.co.za
Address : 147 Bram Fischer Drive Ferndale, 2194
Postal Address : PO Box 1673, Sunninghill, 2157
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